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January 6, 2023 

NOTICE ADJUSTING DEADLINE FOR OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN 

COMMENTS ON DECARBONIZATION PATHWAYS   

(By 5 p.m., Tuesday, January 17, 2023) 

 

Re:  Relating to Decarbonization Pathways, Docket U-210553 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On December 14, 2022, the Commission issued a Notice of Opportunity to File Written 

Comments on Decarbonization Pathways (Notice). The Notice invited all interested persons to 

provide written comments by Monday, January 16, 2022. It has come to the Commission’s 

attention that January 16 is a state holiday. The Commission finds good cause to adjust the 

deadline and allow parties to submit comments until 5 p.m. Tuesday, January 17, 2023.  

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the deadline to submit comments on 

decarbonization pathways as solicited in the Notice are now due by 5 p.m., Tuesday, 

January 17, 2023. 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


